
Safe Routes to School during COVID-19
Now more than ever, it is important that our students and their families have
safe, reliable, and affordable ways to get to school. Your input will help us all
understand the needs and opportunities for SRTS in Olivehurst.

Tuesday, November 16, 2021 3:30 pm
Tuesday, February 15, 2022 3:30 pm
Tuesday, April 19, 2022 3:30 pm

Join us for an upcoming coalition meeting on Zoom:

Coalition meetings will be held on Zoom until it is safe for us to gather in-person.
Register for upcoming coalition meetings on Zoom:
https://bit.ly/YubaCoSRTSCoalition21-22

Can't attend a coalition meeting but still interested in getting involved? 
Contact Jordan Grimaldi at jgrimaldi@walksacramento.org

Join the Yuba County Safe
Routes to School Coalition!

Coalition meetings are for parents, community members, community partners,
school staff, public health and planning agency staff and anyone else interested
in supporting SRTS. Coalition meetings are held quarterly and are organized by
WALKSacramento.

W H A T  I S  T H E  C O A L I T I O N  A N D  W H O  I S  I T  F O R ?

Yuba County Public Works and WALKSacramento are hosting a Safe Routes
to School Coalition for the 2020/21 and 21/22 school years to support Safe
Routes to School(SRTS) programs at Ella Elementary School, Olivehurst
Elementary School, and Yuba Gardens Middle School. 

Your SRTS Program Coordinator: Jordan Grimaldi, jgrimaldi@walksacramento.org

SRTS is a program that works to address student transportation challenges with
two key goals: Improve the safety and accessibility of walking, biking, rolling to
school and encourage more families to walk, bike, or roll to school through
education and encouragement programs.

W H A T  I S  S A F E  R O U T E S  T O  S C H O O L ?

https://bit.ly/YubaCoSRTSCoalition21-22

